
From: Blackney, Robert
Sent: 1/17/2012 5:59:40 PM

RedactedTo:

Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Additional Information Required - Padilla

Maggie,

In my prior information request, I neglected to attach an additional worksheet for you to 
provide missing Contract Prices. Please find attached an additional Excel Document for you to 
provide us with missing Contract Prices (Post and Pre-TOD adjusted, in $/MW). As in the 
other information request, I have highlighted the cells I need you to populate in bright Orange. 
If information is not available, please mark the cell with “NA,” so we can verify that you 
checked for each piece of information. If a project does not have an Contract Price ($/MW), 
please put a note in the column to the far right labeled “Notes.”

Additionally, in regards to your question about turning in the small hydro information on 
Friday.. I was unable to speak to Jaclyn today, however, I will make sure to track her down 
tomorrow morning. I will call you as soon as I have any update.

Again, thank you for your assistance on this project, and if you have any questions or concerns, 
please feel free to contact Robert Blackney (rb3@epuc.ca.gov ) and Jaclyn Marks 
(jm3@epuc.ca.gov).

Thanks!

Robert Blackney | Renewable Energy Policy & Procurement
California Public Utilities Commission
505 Van Ness Avenue
San Francisco, CA 94102
Telephone: 415.703.3072

Robert.Blacknev@cpuc.ca.qov | www.cpuc.ca.Qov
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From: Blackney, Robert 
Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2012 1:50 PM 
To:| Redacted
Subject: Additional Information Required - Padilla

'Allen, Meredith (MEAe@pge.com)'

Maggie and Meredith,

As Energy Division Staff were processing your return, we noticed that we do not have a 
Contract Approval Date for each of the projects Listed.

Please find attached a request for the missing information. Please populate each of the orange 
colored cells in the attached document with the information pertinent to our Data Request. If 
information is not available, please mark the cell with “NA,” so we can verify that you checked 
for each piece of information. If a project does not have an approval date (i.e. Feed-in tariff), 
please put a note in the column to the far right labeled “Reason Why No Approval Date.”

Your immediate response is appreciated. Energy Division needs this information no later 
than 12pm on Wednesday, January 18, 2012, in order to process our report to the California 
Legislature, and meet the statute’s deadline.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Robert Blackney 
(rb3@epuc.ea.gov ) and Jaclyn Marks (im3@epue.ea.gov).

Thanks,

Robert Blackney | Renewable Energy Policy & Procurement
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
Telephone: 415.703.3072

Robert.Blacknev@cpuc.ca.qov | www.cpuc.ca.gov
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